
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE: Pathway and basketball court closure in Maple Airport Park  

 
The City of Vaughan is making improvements to Maple Airport Park, located at 121 Avro Rd.  

 
Improvements include: 

• new pathway lighting and seating. 

• renewal of concrete pathways.  

• basketball court reconstruction. 
 
To safely complete the work, the basketball court and the pedestrian pathways off Avro Road will 
be closed during construction. Work is anticipated to begin in August and be completed by early 
November 2025, pending site and weather conditions.  

What you need to know: 

• The playgrounds, valley trail and bridge will remain open during construction. 

• Signs and barriers will be in place to guide visitors. 
 
   To learn more, visit vaughan.ca/Parks. 

Questions about the project can be directed to Alexandre Dos Santos, Landscape Architect, Facilities and 
Parks Delivery department, by email at alexandre.dossantos@vaughan.ca or by phone at 905-832-2281. 
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